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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     #13-0452     
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
          Regular Meeting 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: April 2, 2013 
  
TITLE:  Contract Amendment No. 1 - Project No. 11762 – 2012/2013 Annual 

Concrete and Paver Bricks Contract with Weekley Asphalt Paving, Inc.   
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve Contract Amendment No. 1 to add 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) federal provisions, certifications and 
affidavits to Project No. 11762 – 2012/2013 Annual Concrete and Paver Bricks Contract 
with Weekley Asphalt Paving, Inc. (Weekley). 
 
Background 
The Public Works Department will be preparing to resurface various city streets located in 
areas eligible for Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds.   
 
All construction contracts for projects receiving CDBG funds are required to include 
certain provisions, certifications, and affidavits pertaining to federal labor laws and other 
regulations in accordance with the goals and objectives of the CDBG entitlement program.  
Amendment No. 1 is necessary since the existing Annual Concrete and Paver Bricks 
Contract with Weekley does not contain the CDBG provisions.   
 
Weekley has reviewed the CDBG provisions and has agreed to comply with all the 
requirements and execute Amendment No. 1.  Approval of Amendment No. 1 would allow 
staff to initiate Work Orders for the construction of the two sidewalk projects and allow this 
annual contract to be used to construct any future improvements funded by the CDBG 
program. 

 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action 
 
 
 
Prepared By: Yugal K. Lall, P.E., Senior Project Manager 
  Mehrdad “Mike” Fayyaz, P.E., Assistant City Engineer 
 
Department Director:  Hardeep Anand, P.E., Acting Public Works Director 


